
SUCCESSFUL ELECTRONIC RECYCLING EVENT HELD ON OCTOBER 14. 2017 

 

The Township’s Electronic Recycling event was a success. A tractor trailer and a box truck was filled with 

electronics.  Thanks for participating in this event and helping keeping this trash off Township roads and 

out of the woods.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


